
 

  

    
August 30, 2016 

 

Far East Asia to United States & Canada General Rate Increase 
 

Dear Valued Client, 

 

Maersk Line will be implementing a Transpacific Eastbound (Far East Asia to United 

States & Canada) General Rate Increase (GRI) for all dry cargo transiting to all east and 

west coast ports in the United States and Canada. This GRI will be effective on October 

1st, 2016. 

 

Please see below for further GRI details: 

 

•    USD 1200 per 20′ dry container  

•    USD 1500 per 40′ dry container  

•    USD 1500 per 40’h dry container  

•    USD 1905 per 45’h dry container  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative.  

 

We thank you for your business and look forward to continuously serving your global 

transportation requirements.  

 

Thank you, 

Maersk Line 

 

 

 

 


